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My background is schools finance and my first contact with Huntley Primary School 

was as a finance support officer working for the local authority. A few years later 

after we had moved to Huntley and the then Chair of the Finance Committee retired, 

I was asked if I would consider becoming a foundation governor.  Except for a few 

months in 2015, I have been a governor at Huntley School since September 2000, 

supporting the school in whatever way I could.  

I have served 2 terms as Chair of Governors and more recently, as co-chair, 

numerous terms as Chair of Finance or Resources Committee and also serve on the 

Ethos Committee.  I have been involved in staff recruitment, supported Ofsted and 

SIAMs inspections, served as link governor for Maths and English and run 

photography clubs and other craft activities.  I am proud to be a governor of Huntley 

Primary School. 


